
March 17, 2018 

Governing Board and Chairman Willian A. Burke 

South Coast Air Quality Management District 

21865 Copley Drive 

Diamond Bar, CA 91765 

Dear Board Members and Chairmen Burke, 

Enclosed are nearly 12,000 signatures on petitions of people who are asking you to ban MHF at the 

Torrance Refinery and the Wilmington Valero Refinery. We are the citizens who live or work in the area 

or have loved ones that do. We know that your job is to keep the people of Southern California safe and 

we know that we will never be secure with 100,000 lbs of one of industry's most toxic chemical in our 

neighborhood. Earthquakes, accidents and terrorism make us vulnerable every day. PLEASE use your 

authority to keep us safe. 

Sincerely, 

Sandra Viera 

Torrance Refinery Action Alliance 

Due to the large number of signatures, the file is too big to post online.  If 
interested in the list of names, please contact Cristina Lopez at 

Clopez@aqmd.gov or at (909) 396-2114 




